February 2023

Cheshire Cricket Board Safeguarding

Standard Statement

The Cheshire Cricket Board is committed to safeguarding and protecting children, young people and
adults to enjoy the game of cricket, both recreational and/or professional formats of the game.

Individually and collectively, we are signed up to the ECB Safe Hands Policy and are committed to
deliver the ECB Safeguarding Standards as set out in the County Partnership Agreement.

We recognise our collective and individual safeguarding responsibilities and accountabilities.

We commit to:

e Implementing preventative safeguarding measures and creating safe and enjoyable cricket

settings.

e Having clear, simple processes in place for reporting concerns.
e Ensuring safeguarding concerns regarding children and adults are managed appropriately
and thoroughly in conjunction with the ECB, statutory agencies and other organisations as

appropriate.

This commitment is made by our Board of Directors as signed and listed below to show our

commitment to delivering the Safeguarding Standards for Cricket.

Board Position Name Date Signature
Chairperson: Nigel Muirhead 10/02/2023 ]
Vice Chair: Di Totty 10/02/2023
Director of Cricket: Richard Newton 10/02/2023 !
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County Safeguarding Structure

Board Safeguarding Lead Nick Brooks nickrbrooks@sky.com

County Safeguarding Officer Julie Rafferty  Julie.rafferty@cheshirecricketboard.co.uk

This is the individual or individuals that will deputise in the event of the County Safeguarding Officer
being on leave or unavailable.

Deputy Safeguarding Officer Sarah Hallas  Sarah.hallas@cheshirecricketboard.co.uk



